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Damon, Jessica

From: Shippen Page <shippen@shippenpage.com>

Sent: Monday, February 03, 2020 11:08 AM

To: DEP, SilverMapleWind

Cc: TLD7246@gmail.com; Anne St. Goar and Shippen Page

Subject: Silver Maple Wind Project

Attachments: Page opposition to Pisgah Mountain wind project.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Ms. Damon: I attach my opposition to the Silver Maple Wind 
Project. I own a camp on Mountainy Pond and also own land on 
Hatcase Pond. The project as proposed fails to adequately address 
environmental concerns regarding habitat, impact on views, 
protection of birds and bats and this area's exemplary scenic 
beauty. As importantly, it is hard to understand the economic 
justification aside from tax advantages to the developer, for such 
enormous towers. This project will have substantial problems with 
energy storage and transmission unless Maine adopts a state-wide 
policy. If this is allowed to proceed, abutters and local communities 
will be left to live with the resulting environmental damage.  
I urge you to deny this application.  
Thank you for considering my views.  
Sincerely, Shippen Page 
Shippen L. Page, Esq.  

Page & Powell, P.C. 

174 Lake View Avenue 

Cambridge, MA 02138 

office: 617-661-6843 

fax: 617-864-0309 

cell: 617-967-0318 


